
Both of us are indeed grateful

Written by Administrator
Wednesday, 14 September 2011 22:28 - 

Dear Cik Norli,

Many thanks for your help. A great job done by NCCC. Ogawa had replaced the cushion covers
to my massage chair and completed the job last Saturday. Both of us are indeed grateful for all
you have done. Have a great week ahead..

Regards,
Mrs. Gan
BB Song
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